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A WORD FROM THE BISHOP’S WARDEN

ST. PAUL’S EPISCOPAL 
CHURCH  

S E P T E M B E R  2 0 1 6

SEPTEMBER 4
Holy Eucharist: The Rev. Eric 

Anderson
Lay Reader: Kate French

SEPTEMBER 11
Morning Prayer

Lay Reader:  Sam French

SEPTEMBER 18
BISHOP’S COMMMITTEE & 

POT LUCK
Holy Eucharist:  The Rev. Robert 

Hutcherson
Lay Reader:  Don Kiefer

SEPTEMBER 25
Morning Prayer

Lay Reader:  John Tarver

ALTAR GUILD:  Sheryl Kiefer

Dear All,

On Wednesday, August 24 at 6:00 pm, 9 
members of St. Paul's and Father Fasel met 
with Bishop Field for his annual visitation.  We 
began with a meal followed by an informal 
roundtable discussion about current issues 
concerning the health of the Church in general, 
the Diocese and St. Paul's.  Everyone 
contributed to the discussion.  This meeting was 
the first for St. Paul's under the new model for 
the Bishop's annual visitation to the churches of 
the Diocese.  One year the Bishop visits on 
Sunday and celebrates at the Eucharist and 
preaches, like we have always done in the past.  
On the alternate years, the Bishop's visitation is 
during the week and is more informal.  This 
format allows the Bishop to be in every 
congregation yearly whereas under  the old 
plan, congregational visits were less often due 
to other Sunday obligations of the Bishop.

Don

NERM WEBSITE:  
http://www.nermwestmo.org/home0.aspx

SUNDAY SERVICES
  
  9:00 AM     SUNDAY SCHOOL
 10:00 AM    HOLY EUCHARIST

mailto:frbillnerm@hotmail.com
mailto:frbillnerm@hotmail.com
mailto:kiefer.don@gmail.com
mailto:kiefer.don@gmail.com
http://stpaulsepiscopal.diowestmo.org/
http://stpaulsepiscopal.diowestmo.org/
http://www.nermwestmo.org/home0.aspx
http://www.nermwestmo.org/home0.aspx


Convention Deadline:  Sept 2
Diocesan Convention is  scheduled this year 
for November 4th and 5th in Springfield.  More 
info will follow in subsequent newsletters but 
Sept 2 is the deadline for nominations to 
Diocesan Council and Standing Committee.  
For more info, go to the Diocesan website, 
diowestmo.org.  Click on the box for 
convention, then click on Nominations and 
elections, then Lay nomination form.  If you 
have any questions, you may contact Don 
Kiefer.  660-885-1334

Pioneer Life Offers Hands-On History
Do you have memories of summer visits  to the 
family farm? Did you love reading the "Little 
House" books  and imagine you were living in 
a little house on the prairie or the big woods?
Introduce these memories to your children or 
grandchildren by bringing them to Pioneer 
Life, an afternoon of free activities at the 
Homestead, just off the Clinton Square, on 
Saturday, Sept. 17. Sponsored by the Henry 
County Museum, Pioneer Life gives children 
the chance to try milking a cow, making butter, 
dipping candles and carding wool. Activities, 
from 1 to 3 p.m., will center around the log 
cabin and one-room schoolhouse on the 
Homestead property, across from the Henry 
County Museum, 203 W. Franklin. For more 
information, call 660-885-8414.

Member Notes
Louise Crouch writes that she has moved to 
Illinois, but would still like to receive the 
newsletter.  She would probably also enjoying 
hearing from our members.  Her address is:
2491 Lakeside Drive
Aurora, IL 60504
Phone 660-383-3083

On August 11, Gertrude Nau, Sheryl Kiefer’s 
mother passed away after a prolonged illness.  
Sheryl and family want to thank Father Eric 
Anderson for coming to her bedside to 
administer last rites, Father Bill Fasel for 
attending the visitation, and members of the 
congregation for their kindnesses during her 
illness and after her passing.  

Barbara Crossley had eye surgery a couple of 
weeks ago and is doing very well and seeing 
better.  Well enough to have a garage sale 
Sept 2-3!

St. Paul’s Episcopal Church
P.O. Box 453
Clinton, Missouri  64735
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  BIRTHDAYS                          ANNIVERSARIES
2-Sheryl Kiefer! 3-Don & Sheryl Kiefer
6-Michelle Mehan! 14-Mark & Rauna Gladfelter
13-Charla Nelson
18-Keith Livingston
22-Steve Brantner
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